
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Director Report 
July 18, 2023 

Organizational Updates 

• District 4 Representative 

o Jason Tiller has appointed Kendra Walsh of Morton County Health Department to fill out this 

role for the rest of the calendar year (Ruth Walker resigned from the position at our Mid-Year 

Meeting) 

• Mid-Year Meeting 

o No major issues. Event was well attended. 

o See additional report for specifics. 

Project Updates 

• Medicaid Contract 

o We received our SFY 2023 payment after signing the new contract. 

Legislative Updates 

• No major updates. 

Important Dates to Remember 

• Board Meeting: September 19, 2023 (virtual) 

• Board Meeting: October 17, 2023 (virtual) 

• KAC Annual Conference: December 5-7, 2023 (board/member meeting on December 7th) (in-person) 

 

--Dennis Kriesel, KALHD Executive Director 
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